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Book recommendation:
All the things that could go wrong - by 
Stewart Foster.
This book is wonderful, telling the 
story of a brave boy who fights his 
own battle with OCD. We would 
definitely recommend this book 
because it shows that hope can be 
found in the darkest of places. 

Share a Story with World Book Day!

If you love reading and all 
things academic, then email 
Miss Kingsman 
(kingsmanh@hartsdown.org) 
to inquire about joining our 
fabulous SLL team!

Click here for your PDF token

World Book Day Competitions!
In school:
10 in 10 - read 10 books on MyON in 10 days to win a 
prize! (Deadline Wednesday 3rd March)

Fancy Dress - dress up as your favourite literary 
character and send your snaps to kingsmanh@hartsdown.org. 
Everyone’s invited, so why not include the whole family? 
Prizes awarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place.

Elsewhere:
World Book Day competitions (various) 
https://www.worldbookday.com/play-and-win/competitions/ 
Check out this website for loads of competitions to 
enter for a chance of free books, hampers, 
sweet treats and more! 

World Book Day Writer’s Tips 
- Tom Fletcher -

WORLD BOOK 
DAY TAKEOVER
World Book Day at Hartsdown has 

gone online!

There’s so much going on, with this 
special newsletter for starters. 

Explore the links and videos here, 
and keep your eyes peeled for 
updates and activities on our 

website and facebook page on 
THURSDAY 4th MARCH!COMING SOON...
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http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LRDsgu3D9D4
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZpTkjssrL4k
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